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SSC Informational Meeting on the Cook Inlet Salmon SAFE Report
January 19, 2024   8am-12pm Alaska Time

Zoom Webinar Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81451130091

The SSC will meet to receive staff presentations on the Cook Inlet Salmon Stock Assessment and Fishery Evaluation (SAFE) report.
In the presentation from NOAA, the SSC will receive proposed stock definitions, tier assignments, status determination criteria, and
harvest specifications; which the SSC is tasked with recommending in February 2024 for the Federal fishery of Cook Inlet salmon
stocks. The meeting is informational, to orient SSC members in their review of the SAFE report in advance of the February 2024
meeting. No decisions will be made at the informational meeting. The meeting will be recorded and a link to the recording will be
posted on the eAgenda once the meeting concludes. 

All information provided through the eAgenda is part of the public record. Public testimony may be submitted in writing in
advance of the meeting. 

Comments and Meeting information
Please leave written comments here
Review Documents for February 2024 Cook Inlet Salmon Harvest Specifications Agenda Item
Background Reference Materials
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